
 

All traffic should arrive from Valley Road.  Traffic coming from Lone Elm after 7:20am will be directed to Valley Road to 
complete a U-turn back into the traffic pattern.  This measure helps make student drop-off more efficient.  The front drive is 
used for bus traffic only from 7:15-7:40 and 3:10-3:20pm.  An exception to this guideline is visitors who are park and come 
into the building.  

Following this plan promotes the greatest amount of safety for our students, staff, and drivers. 

No U-turn 

Cars arrive and depart using Valley Rd. 

Bus Drop Off/Pick Up 

= Cones/blocked 

Right Turn Only 
(7:15-7:50am;    
3:10-3:30pm) 

= No Parking 

No Parking 


